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Mr. Brian Read 
Chair 
Brockton Police Services Board 
100 Scott Street 
Walkerton ON  NOG 2VO 

Dear Mr. Read: 

Re: Reduce Impaired Driving Everywhere (R.I.D.E.) Grant Allocation for 2019-2020 

As you know, protecting the people of Ontario and keeping communities safe is a top priority for 
this government. That is why we have committed to provide frontline police with the tools, 
resources and supports they need to protect our communities.  

I am pleased to inform you that Brockton Police Services Board has been granted an 
allocation of $8,853.00 under the R.I.D.E. Grant Program for the 2019-2020 fiscal year. This 
grant is intended to enhance the regular R.I.D.E. program currently being conducted by the OPP 
South Bruce (Brockton) to offset the costs for sworn officers' overtime and paid duty.  

Attached is a copy of the R.I.D.E. Grant contractual agreement, which covers the period from 
April 1, 2019 and ending March 31, 2020. Execution of this agreement is a precondition for the 
reimbursement of claims you will make under your R.I.D.E. Grant Program and binds you to 
specific requirements as referred to in Article 7 and stipulated in Schedule D (Budget, Payment 
Plan and Reporting).  

Please have the authorized signatory for the grantee sign the agreement and return two 

original signed copies along with proof of your general liability insurance ($5 million), 

indemnifying  “Her Majesty the Queen in Right of Ontario, her Ministers, Agents, Appointees and 

Employees”, as per section A10.2 of the agreement, by July 31, 2019, to:  

Ms. Yoko Iwasaki  
Community Safety Analyst 
Program Development Section, External Relations Branch 
Public Safety Division 
Ministry of the Solicitor General 
12th Floor, 25 Grosvenor Street 
Toronto ON M7A 2H3 
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Your copy of the fully executed contract will be returned to you as soon as possible. 

Regrettably, impaired driving is one of the leading causes of criminal death and injury in our 
society. The R.I.D.E. program continues to be an effective deterrent against drinking and driving 
and remains an important program to educate the public.  

Thank you for your support and participation in this valuable initiative. 

Sincerely, 

Oscar Mosquera 
Manager 
Program Development Section 
External Relations Branch 

Enclosure 

c: OPP South Bruce (Brockton) 
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